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I oppose this bill because not only is it proposed in bad faith, it's proposed based on 

zero data. 

 

All data in fact, says the opposite, that Oregon's mail in voting is very secure and has 

had almost zero fraud since its inception. And even the fraud that has happened has 

been caused by honest mistakes and not malicious intent. 

 

This bill is a joke, an obvious attempt at voter suppression and typical of todays 

MAGA party who don't actually care about their constituents. I believe that the 

majority of Republicans favor mail in voting. 


